From: UCI Police Department - UCI Police Department <zotmail@uci.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 6:13 PM

To: All UCI Employees (Campus, UCI Health, and College of Health Sciences), All UCI Students

Subject: Assembly Bill 481 Annual Community Meeting



Dear UCI community,

The UCI Police Department is inviting public input on its **Military Equipment Annual Report** per California Assembly Bill 481.

## **AB 481 Annual Community Meeting**

**Date**: August 28, 2024 **Time**: 5 - 6 p.m.

Location: EH&S Building - Bernardino Ramazzini Room

(4600 Health Sciences Road, Irvine, CA 92617)

For more information on AB 481, the UCIPD's military equipment use policy and the 2024 Annual Report, please click <u>here</u>. Email <u>police@uci.edu</u> with any questions.

Stay safe,

Liz Griffin Chief of Police

Police Department
410 East Peltason Drive | Irvine, CA 92697-4900 | police.uci.edu